
Library Offers Connecticut  
Security Officer Training Program 
 

 
  
Hartford Public Library is pleased to announce that it will continue offering a program for 
training security officers. All Contract Security Officers and Proprietary Uniformed Security 
Officers are required to take an 8-hour training program in order to become a Certified 
Security Officer in the State of Connecticut as mandated by state statute.  http://bit.ly/2tNFhnj 
  
Hartford Public Library’s Security Officer Training program, approved by the State of 
Connecticut, will be conducted by Charles Barberi, HPL’s Head of Security. The successful 
completion of this program will qualify candidates to apply for a Security Officers Identification 
Card, issued by the Connecticut Department of Emergency Services & Public Protection. 
  
Hartford Public Library will be offering this training once a month at our Downtown Branch 
starting in the summer of 2017 for a fee. For more information, please contact Charles Barberi 
at 860-695-6356 or at cbarberi@hplct.org. 
 
Click here to print the registration form: https://tinyurl.com/y6v3b5ed 
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